Park County Sheriff’s Office
P.0. Box 604
Fairplay, CO 80440
719-836-2494
Sheriff Fred Wegener

LETTER OF REFERNCE
March 31, 2016

For:  Undersheriff Monte Gore
P.O. Box 1262
Fairplay, CO 80440

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing on behalf of Undersheriff Monte Gore. I confirm that Undersheriff Gore has
worked for Park County Sheriff’s Office since September 1, 2000. I initially hired Mr. Gore
as the Jail Captain, promoted him to acting Undersheriff on October 14, 2005, and appointed
him Undersheriff on December 1, 2005.

During his tenure, Undersheriff Gore demonstrated consistent professional skill in law
enforcement, administration, and management. He has been awarded numerous
commendations/awards for uncompromising devotion to professionalism, integrity and
community.

Undersheriff Gore has served as PCSO spokesperson, responding to media inquiries and
conducting interviews. He has proactively sought media coverage to increase public
knowledge of our office’s activities and functions, preparing press releases and developing a
social media presence which has been very well received by our community.

Undersheriff Gore’s solid record of forging relationships across all levels of the community
and government have earned him a reputation as a highly competent, positive and visionary
leader. His uncompromising personal and professional integrity have been a credit to Park
County Sheriff’s Office.

You will benefit from Undersheriff Gore’s outstanding professionalism and expertise.

Sheriff Fred Wegener
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